

Australian Institute of Aboriginal Studies

Acton House Kendall Street Acton, A.C.T. Telephone 46 1111

Postal address:
P.O. Box 553
Canberra City, A.C.T. 2601
Telegraphic address: ABINST

Ref. no.

7th April, 1982

Professor Sir Frank Callaway CMG OBE Department of Music University of Western Australia Nedlands Western Australia 6009

Dear Frank,

I wish to acknowledge your letter of 30 March and to thank you, as Chairman of the organising committee for the Musicology Section, for your kind invitation to deliver the Presidential Address at the ANZAAS Congress in Perth in May, 1983.

I consider this a great honour and am very pleased to accept. From what you have said, the Congress promises to be quite a festive occasion and I shall look forward to this opportunity of meeting again my colleagues John Blacking, Tran van Khe and Mervyn McLean. I hope it will be possible for them all to attend.

I shall be glad to know the Theme of the Congress as soon as it can be circulated.

With best wishes,"

Yours sincerely,

(Dr Alice Moyle)